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Calling all MAC Members!

Have You Renewed for 2019?
The time has come for you to renew your MAC membership. Membership is based on the calendar year, so by 
renewing before January 31, you maximize your benefits and ensure your eligibility to vote in the 2019 MAC 
election. This year, MAC is also debuting a new and very affordable $20 student rate. Student membership 
comes with all the individual membership benefits that keep you in touch with colleagues across the Midwest 
through the MAC Newsletter, abreast of current trends in the field through Archival Issues, and head of the class 
with educational opportunities and other services. 

Renewing online is easy. Simply go to midwestarchives.org, and select the Membership Renewal Form located 
under the Membership dropdown menu. Log in with your username and password, and follow the directions 
to complete the form, making sure your information is up to date. From there, you can choose to pay online 
or with a check in the mail.


